
 
CT Social Equity Council Launches Survey To Support 

Community Reinvestment Initiatives 
HARTFORD (September 13, 2023) — Connecticut’s Social Equity Council (SEC) today announced 
the launch of its community reinvestment survey. Reinvesting in communities 
disproportionately impacted by the war on drugs is the cornerstone of the work of the SEC.  To 
support this reinvestment the SEC will use information gathered from this survey and a series of 
community conversations to develop a reinvestment plan that will bring much needed 
resources back into communities negatively impacted by the War on Drugs. 
 
By scanning the code with their phone camera, participants will be taken through a one-minute 
survey to share their thoughts and ideas on how the SEC’s resources can best provide benefit to 
the communities hardest hit by the war on drugs. Participants also have the option to 
participate in the survey by using this link. 

  

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
Click here to learn more about the SEC’s community reinvestment initiatives.  
 
About the CT Social Equity Council (SEC)  
The Social Equity Council was created to make sure the adult-use cannabis program is grown 
equitably and ensures that funds from the adult-use cannabis program are brought back to the 
communities hit hardest by the "war on drugs." The SEC oversees the verification of equity 
applicants, creates new programs to support cannabis businesses and businesses in other 
industries, and manages the more general community investments derived from the cannabis 
tax revenue. To learn more about Social Equity Council announcements, upcoming meetings, 
and adult-use cannabis information, visit Social Equity Council (ct.gov). 
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https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=-nyLEd2juUiwJjH_abtzi-2qmwR0ug5ClS2V3WDnc9lUMVRaUFMwRlBGNEVSRTVNSjFWWDFTUTI3SyQlQCN0PWcu
https://portal.ct.gov/socialequitycouncil/Community-Reinvestment?language=en_US
https://portal.ct.gov/socialequitycouncil?language=en_US
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